
         
 

GLS / C / 555-22                                   CIRCULAR                             9th September 2022 

                            DAY BOARDING – GRADES 6 & 7 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
The Day Boarding Sessions in the Middle School will commence on Wednesday, 14th September 

2022 from 2:30 p.m. to 4.00 p.m. From the following week it will be conducted every Monday to 

Thursday, unless advised accordingly. Kindly note that starting this term the Day Boarding sessions 

are mandatory, with students not being allowed to leave school at 2.00 p.m. as well as no 

availability of the school bus at that time. On the basis of the parent feedback that we received for 

the last term, we have increased the number of remedial sessions for curriculum-taught subjects. 

The timetable for each day will be sent shortly and students can prepare themselves accordingly. 

Optional hot lunch will be provided on payment basis and parents are requested to provide their 

confirmed preference of vegetarian or non-vegetarian on the link/portal provided below. 

Click on this link - DAY BOARDING DETAILS - GRADE 6 AND 7 

 
We look forward to your whole-hearted co-operation and welcome the students to a holistic 

learning experience. 

 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 
  

 
 

 
 
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2Fm4R1xQy1yj&data=05%7C01%7Cmalushka.c_gls%40gemsedu.com%7C5cd3c2cbede541ca21df08da922fe357%7Cd2b3a7dcd57e417f90ad149b872e9aa1%7C1%7C0%7C637983031621699564%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=vBU3xLCWaQmZdiOTCKPsWFi1sod7SgY3aXKUbWV1vk0%3D&reserved=0

